
Questions and Answers for RFP 11/2016 

SARS requested the prospective bidders to provide questions during the 

week of 11 to 13 July 2016 

 

Below is the response from SARS  

 

Question                                                          Answer 

Will there be a need for Adhoc Snake 

Repellent Treatment? And If so, will there be 

an Excel Document to insert the pricing? 

No,  

The Pricing template has clearly indicated the 

required Adhoc service. Please refer to Annexure 

B  

 


